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Summer 2022

Dear Praying Friend,

In my previous letter, I wrote about going to the Middle East in August. As it worked out in 
the timeline and providence of God, I met in May with over 30 pastors in the Middle East 
working with Edgar Feghaly. The Lord allowed me to meet with men who reminded me of the 
saints mentioned in Hebrews, "of whom the world was not worthy." I  met with men who 
know about physical  beatings for preaching the Gospel.  I  met with men and women who 
understand what it is to face persecution for their faith. These dear saints mentioned how they 
pray  for  me,  the  World  Wide  New Testament  Baptist  Missions  staff,  and  the  churches  in 
America. They pled, “Remember us.”

In June, I led a group to the greater Boston area on a See The Harvest trip. Eleven people came 
from  the  West  and  East.  We  helped  church  planter  Nick  Stelzig  evangelize  several 
neighborhoods with invitations to church. We placed Gospel tracts and invitations at the door 
of 2,500 homes in these neighborhoods. An area pastor told me we brought the Gospel to over 
10,000 people who live in those homes. 

We also went to two municipalities' fireworks events, where we shared Gospel tracts with well 
over 1,000 tracts and invitations to church. I was impressed with the respect received as we 
hand-delivered the Gospel to many who thanked us. 

On the See The Harvest  trip,  we worked in an area that  was 80% Hispanic.  We had two 
Spanish-speaking  preachers  who  preached  in  both  languages  as  they  translated  for 
themselves. God spoke to the hearts of people.
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I will leave on August 2, 2022, for Asia. COVID prevented many of the trips we ordinarily 
would have taken. World Wide has missionaries whose ministries I  want to see. I  want to 
encourage these missionaries in their labor and be a blessing to them and their family. I will be 
gone for three weeks. Please pray God will use me to encourage, evangelize, and strengthen 
God's people in Cambodia and Japan. 

I  will  speak to the region's missionaries in Cambodia and visit  with the Browns. Matthew 
Brown and his family served with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions since 2011. I 
will also visit with the Riffels in Japan. Michael Riffel and his family served with World Wide 
New Testament Baptist Missions since 2007. In Japan, I will speak at the Riffel's church camp, 
coinciding when Japan celebrates the Festival of the Dead. 

Please pray for these opportunities to serve the Lord and to strengthen the brethren.

Yours for the harvest,

John O’Malley
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